
 

FILM NIGHT! 
 

 

For Woodpecker and Pheasant Class ONLY 

 

 

 

Monday 5
th
 March 2017; FINISH 5.20pm 

 

The Friends are holding a film night for Woodpecker and Pheasant Class ONLY We will be showing 

the fantastic Finding Nemo in the school hall at 3.20pm until 5.20pm.  

 

The price of a ticket is £2.50 to include popcorn or crisps for each child. Water bottles will be 

available for children to use during the film. There will be a short interval where the children will be 

able to purchase other items from the tuck shop. 

 

Please complete the form and return it together with the money to the school office no later than 

Friday 2
nd

 March 9am. The tickets will be issued to the children on Friday 2
nd

 March before the end 

of school at 3.15pm.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

 

 

FILM NIGHT FORM January 2017 

 

Name:               

 

Class:      Are you able to help?  Y N(please circle)  

          

Contact no              

 (tickets will not be issued without a contact number) 

 

Amount enclosed:             

(Please make cheques payable to ‘Friends of Lavant Primary School’) 
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